
March 4, 2013 
 
 
Steven King 
Acting Executive Director 
WUTC 
1300 S. Evergreen Drive S.W. 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
PSE Dockets UE- 1211697/UG-121705(Decoupling): UE-130137/UG-130138(ERF) 
 
 Dear Mr. King: 
 
 
The Energy Project is especially interested in all issues regarding low income rate 
assistance and conservation in the following PSE’s dockets UE-130137/UG-130138 and 
the decoupling docket UE-121169/UG-121705.  We have informally heard that   
proposals regarding low income rate assistance and conservation may be suggested in 
testimony or in other discussions regarding both of the above mentioned dockets.  
Therefore we would request that The Energy Project be provided all proposals including 
those offered in settlement and be informed of any meetings, technical/ settlement 
conferences discussions and especially those that include adjustments to low income 
programs offered by any party, staff or PSE in the above dockets.   
 
Ronald L. Roseman 
Attorney for The Energy Project.  
 
 
 
Email to: 
Sally Brown, Assistant Attorney General WUTC 
Sheree Strom Carson, PSE 
Simon ffitch, Public Counsel 
Melinda Davidson, ICNU 
Tommy Brooks, NWIGU 
Nancy Hirsch, Northwest Energy Coalition 
Todd True, Earth Justice 
Ken Johnson, PSE 
WUTC Records Center 
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